## United States Senate

October 16, 2020

Dear Friends,

It is a pleasure to extend my greetings as you gather to launch this innovative new mobile application. My heartfelt congratulations to the New Jersey Reentry Corporation and 1Huddle, both of which have closely worked together through the strategic partnership to better serve our reentering population. I am especially thankful to Governor Jim McGreevey and Reverend Bolivar Flores for their work in this space.

Since its founding, the New Jersey Reentry Coorporation (NJRC) has been the leading advocate for the formerly incarcerated and has provided direct services to increase their successful reintegration and overall preparedness. By embarking on this joint venture, NJRC and 1Huddle have helped expand accessibility to critical job readiness training programs for NJRC members, while also keeping them safe during this current pandemic.

New Jersey is on its way to becoming a national model in reentry services because of the work led by former Governor Jim McGreevey, Reverend Bolivar Flores, and the reentry corporation team. Your incredible efforts serve as an inspiration for all.

Again, congratulations on all that you have accomplished on behalf of New Jersey's reentering population and please accept my upmost gratitude for all you do to help those in need. Through your work to uplift your fellow Americans, you embody the ideal that our highest calling is in service to each other.

Sincerely,

Cory A. Booker

United States Senator